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PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
Ville de Rosemère 
 
A regular meeting of the Executive Committee of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board was held via 
videoconference, on Wednesday, August 24, 2022, at 18:30 hours, at which were: 
 
Present via videoconference: Paolo Galati, Chairperson; Commissioner Bob Pellerin, Vice-
Chairperson; Commissioners Donna Anber, James Di Sano, Parent Commissioner Adam Gordon; 
and Gaëlle Absolonne, Director General. 
 
Also 
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4.2 Information Resources 
 
 
4.2.1 Public Tender no. 2022-7542-50 – Équipements pédagonumériques 
 (Techno-pedagogical Equipment) 
 
In response to a question form the Chairperson, the Director of Information Resources noted that the 
CAG deadline for participation in this tender was August 22, 2022. The information was received 
during the summer break and the CAG was called to see if there was any possibility of an extension 
because we needed to work with Pedagogical Services to ensure that the proper equipment was 
being requested. An extension was not granted but teamwork allowed for the deadline to be met. 
This equipment is also included in the decree. 
 
 
 

Public Tender no. 
2022-7542-50 
 
Équipements 
pédagonumériques 
(Techno-pedagogical 
Equipment) 
 
EC-220824-IT-0004 
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